
From: Billy O'Dell <billy@odellcorp.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/31/2014 2:50:48 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting

I do not have my Columbia schedule, OK if I check with you tomorrow.

Thanks 

Billy O

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 2:11 PM 
To: Billy O'Dell
Subject: RE: Meeting

Senator,
Yes, what time works for you?
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Billy O'Dell [mailto:billy@odellcorp.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 1:59 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Meeting

Katherine,

Would you have some time this week to meet with me?

Please advise.

Thank you,

Billy O'Dell

William H. “Billy” O'Dell
Chairman Em eritus 
The O'Dell Corporation 
PO Box 540 
Ware Shoals, SC 29692 
Tel 800.342.2843 x209
Fax 800.445.1533
h t w . odellcorp. com
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